
 

 

 

A big thank you to Bailieborough Shamrocks 

GAA for coming into our school to invite new 

members to join their club. A huge well done to 

all current members and officials who won lots 

of silverware this year! Here at The Vale, we 

appreciate your encouragement and work in 

keeping our students fit and active. Best of luck 

as the new season commences! 

 


